Town of Stonington

Pawcatuck River Harbor Management Commission
NOTICE

of

MEETING CANCELLATION
The regular meeting of the Pawcatuck River Harbor Management Commission scheduled for 7:00pm on Thursday, July 9, 2009 at Edythe K. Richmond Homes, Community Building, Sisk Drive, Pawcatuck, CT. has been cancelled.

The next regular meeting is scheduled to be held at the same location on August 13, 2009.

This notice filed in the Town Clerk’s office for posting on July 7, 2009. 

